Director's Report:

- Pre Camp went well, a total of 43 students attended.
- May 21 is the Spring Concert
- May 28 Tentative date for Jazz Band Concert
- May 30 graduation rehearsal
- May 31 Holy Family Carnival (Jazz band)
- June 2 Spring Jam at Town Center
- June 3 Band Banquet

Treasurer's Report:

Checking: \$20,936.59Savings: \$11,734.24

• Still collecting outstanding fees. \$8,460.42 remain.

Craft Bazaar profits: ±\$3,000Rummage sale: \$1,144.50

Fundraising:

- Mattress Sale is scheduled for February 29, 2020
- Fall fundraising will include car wash and Tag Day.

Secretary:

• Will review bylaws for procedures regarding President open position.

Additional Discussion:

- President position is still open.
- Will conduct a survey at the concert to solicit input on collection of marching band fees.

Secretary Note: At the Board Meeting on July 17, 2019, Scott Campbell was appointed as President of the Cox Band Boosters.